
Rec’d 12/15/2016 

 

Dear FOIA officer, 
I am requesting, under the auspices of the Freedom of Information Act, the findings and 
recommendations report from the ISBE's most recent on-site review of the Northern Illinois 
Academy, 998 Corproate Blvd., Aurora, IL 60502. 

The documents may be emailed to me at this email address.  
Thank you, 
Paige Fumo Fox 
 


